Welcome to Rose City Flea. We are a weekly flea market. Rose City
Flea will be starting August 21st 2022, happening every Sunday until
Sept. 30. For 2023 we will run every Sunday starting in early May. The
flea market will be located at the Newark Firemen’s field.

UDDERLY COLORFUL
Custom Apparel

Debs Crafts And Things and Udderly Colorful Custom Apparel have
joined forces to create Rose City Flea. |, Debra Fischer opened Debs
Crafts And Things 5 years ago and have been doing craft shows and
flea markets around the area. To set my stuff up at a flea market | had
to drive to Avon New York which is a hike. | decided | wanted to start a
flea market here in our great Village of Newark. | wanted to give
vendors an opportunity to be closer to home and customers an
opportunity to shop at a large flea market in our community.



I met Penny Teed at our local farmers market and quickly became
friends. Penny moved her shop in with mine and we brainstormed
with Mark Peake to find a location to make it happen. Without Penny’s
help this would not be happening. It is a very large venture that takes
a lot of dedication and hard work. We have over 40 vendors signed up
for our opening day and continue signing up more every week

Udderly Colorful Custom Apparel has been open for just over 1 year.
T-shirts, hoodies, tumblers, coffee mugs, etc. are offered at the
highest quality of graphics and very reasonable prices. |, Penny, have
vast experience with vendor shows and flea markets. It’s been a very
long time since we have had a good ‘ole Flea Market in our area. Our
goal is to provide a venue that not only puts our vendors in a positon
to be profitable, but draws a lot of community members to find some
good old fashion deals.




